
Afterschool Enrichment Dismissal Procedures 

Good afternoon 6-12 students and families.  With Afterschool Enrichment starting this Tuesday, I have 

some important information regarding student transportation and the pick-up process.   

Pick Up/Drivers/Walkers 

At the conclusion of Afterschool Enrichment, students getting picked up, driving or walking home should 

exit through the front foyer doors.  Students are not allowed to remain in the building once afterschool 

is finished unless they are supervised by a staff member.   

Late Bus 

The Late Bus is available for students on the days Afterschool Enrichment is held.  Students who need to 

ride the Late Bus must sign up each day in the main office by 1:00 pm.  Late Bus students should exit 

the school through the doors near the cafeteria where busses will be parked and waiting nearby.  The 

Late Bus will depart around 4:00 pm on Afterschool Enrichment days (Tuesdays, Wednesdays, and 

Thursdays).  The time your child arrives home may fluctuate based on what programs are offered that 

day and the number of students riding the bus.   

If your child’s afterschool transportation needs change, please contact the high school secretary, Mrs. 

Kimberly Stanton, at (315) 852-3400 x 7105 or via email at stanton@deruytercentral.org.   
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